
 

MILLVILLE BORO 

MINUTES 

                 

 Date: May 17, 2022 

                 Time of meeting: 7:00 p.m. 

                 Place of meeting: Boro Hall 

 

The stated meeting of the Millville Borough Council was called to order by President Bower at 7:00 p.m.  

Also attending the meeting were Council member Ron Girton Vice-President Jeff Reese & Mayor Craig 

Omlor. Absent were Michele Boone, Jen Bodnar, Jim Spangenberg and Wendy Wagner.   

 

Employees in attendance: Secretary Lutcavage 

 

Guests in Attendance: Craig McHenry, Erin Healey, Joe Rasmus 

 

President Bower noted that there is no quorum, no decisions can be made. Guest will be permitted to 

speak all issue will be tabled until next month. 

 

Craig McHenry- Lives in apartments on State Street and Walnut. Would like to know if section of Walnut 

Street across the street from apartments can be made a handicapped parking area. Also concerned about 

vehicles driving wrong way on the one way street. Mike to Check to make sure signage is correct. 

 

Erin Healey – new in the area, just wanted to see what is going on in the area she is interested in helping 

out.  Secretary Lutcavage suggested the Park Commission they are in need of help. 

 

Joe Rasmus – Discussion on issues with cars and buses dropping off kids in the morning and picking 

them up in the afternoon. He will provide a thumb drive with a drone video.  This will be referred to the 

Street and Safety Committees to work with the School District. 

 

Time of Adjournment:  at 7:40 p.m. a motion was made to adjourn by Ron Girton-  Motion carried 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Beverly Lutcavage, Secretary/Treasurer 


